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W E L C O M E
The College of Engineering at Wichita State 

University welcomes you to the second annual 

Introduce a Girl to Engineering Day (IGED) event!

In the year 2020, the United States Census reported that, 

depending on the specialty, women only represented nine to 

32% of all professional engineers. Although these numbers 

are growing, they are a reflection of the gap in passion for 

engineering between men and women. While engineering 

is considered a male-dominated profession, it is important 

for the health and safety of everyone that engineers are 

representative of the population. 





G O L D  S P O N S O R G O L D  S P O N S O R



B R O N Z E  S P O N S O R S

visit • wichita.edu/engineering 

@wsu_engineering

fb.com/wsuengineering

@wsuengineering

linkedin.com/showcase/ 
wichita-state-college-of-engineering


